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To All Newfoundland Labrador Housing Tenants: 

 

Due to medical and respiratory conditions with some of our 
maintenance staff, we kindly request that you refrain from  

smoking while they are conducting maintenance work in your 

home. 

 

The health and safety of our employees is very important in  
providing you, our tenants, safe and comfortable accommoda-

tions.  We appreciate and thank you for your assistance in this 

matter. 
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